
LATE 
This testimony is being submitted in favor of Ms. Janet Primiano, Dental Hygienist for 
consideration as the Governor's nominee for the Board of Dental Examiners. 

I have known Ms. Primiano for over 30+ years and can attest to the fact that she has a strong 
passion for the dental hygiene field and strives constantly to uphold its credibility among the 
general public as well as the dentists. She is extremely dedicated to her profession. 

I ask for your unreserved consideration in her nomination. Thank you! 

. Sincerely, 

Carol M. Hiramoto 


